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May 25, 2021 
 
 
Senate Committee on Rules 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court St. NE, Salem, Oregon 97301 
Salem, Oregon 97361 
 
Re. City of Lincoln City Letter of Support for Senate Bill 866 
 
Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Rules, 
 
I am writing to express our strong support for the proposed Senate Bill 866, which would allow a 
third-party building official program. The City of Lincoln City understands how important 
building inspection activities are to protect public health, safety, and welfare. At the same time, 
as a small tourist destination with a small budget, we know how expensive it is hiring a full-time 
building official. I believe we should always make alternative options open for small cities to 
hire a third-party building official. Please vote in favor of this bill. 
  
Thank you. 
 
Lila Bradley 

Lila Bradley 
Interim City Manager for City of Lincoln City 

 

  

 


